Comhshaol, Oidhreacht agus Rialtas Aititil
Environment, Hertage and Local Government

Uifig an Alre
{ftice of the Minister

Please Quote Ref: REP3081/JG/10

5 May, 2010.

Ms. Allyson Rooney,

Senior Staff Officer,

Housing Administration,
South Dublin County Council,
County hall,

Town Centre,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Dear Ms. Rooney,

| have been asked by Mr. John Gormiey, T.D. Minister for the Environment, Heritage and lLocal
Government, to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter in connection with the tack of adequate
legisiation regarding the height of trees and hedges.

A further letter on this matter will issue to you as soon as possible.

If you wish to receive this reply by e-mail please send your e-mail address, quoting the above reference
number to; minister@environ.ie.

Yours sincerely,

C .0 L,
@ Eddie Kiernan éf}
Private Secretary
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